
0

a 7

h wos

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Press Secretary 2 February 1982

Many thanks for your letter of January 12

renewing  your invitation to the Prime Minister
to appear  on Panorama.

I have put to her your idea that she might
give you an interview on April 26 close to her
third anniversary of Government and she has
agreed to my booking the date in her diary on a
provisional basis.

I have reserved that date but clearly you
should confirm towards the end of March.

As I believed I mentioned on the previous

occasion the Prime Minister would be delighted
if Robin Day was her interviewer.

I hope that we manage to keep this date.
In the meantime may I belatedly reciprocate your
best wishes for 1982?  1 Al

George Carey, Esq.,
Editor,
Panorama.

B. INGHAM


